
From: Leslie Payette
To: "Phyllis Beaulieu"
Subject: RE: 3BC-CAM0409 Screening Request
Date: Friday, May 15, 2009 9:09:20 AM

Phyllis,
 
The project would appear to be exempt under Schedule 12-1 (5) as we are not aware of any other
authorization at this time.
 
Leslie
 
Leslie Payette
Manager Environmental Administration
Nunavut Impact Review Board
Cambridge Bay, Nunavut
Tel: 867.983.4605 (direct)
Tel: 866.233.3033 (toll-free)
Fax: 867.983.2594
Email: lpayette@nirb.ca
http://ftp.nirb.ca/  

From: Phyllis Beaulieu [mailto:licensing@nunavutwaterboard.org] 
Sent: May 13, 2009 8:30 AM
To: Leslie Payette
Subject: 3BC-CAM0409 Screening Request
 
Please provide confirmation that the above does or does not required screening from NIRB. 
Previous NIRB file number 03DN119.  Department of National Defence are applying to extend the
expiry date of the current licence to September 30, 2009 to ensure full coverage during the
assessment and review period for the new Water Licence application to transfer responsibility to
Nasittuq Corporation.  Due to the urgent circumstances the Board will consider a shorter review
period to maintain compliance of an active water licence.
Regards,
 
Phyllis Beaulieu
Manager of Licensing
Nunavut Water Board
P.O. Box 119
Gjoa Haven, NU  X0B 1J0
Phone:  (867) 360-6338, Ext. 26
Fax:  (867) 360-6369
Email:  licensing@nunavutwaterboard.org
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